
 

                     
 DLF QEC INNOVATIVE SCHOOL 

RIDGE VALLEY 
DLF PHASE – IV, GURUGRAM, HARYANA 

 

RVS/CIR/094/2024-25                                                                             18th Nov 2024  
ONLINE CLASSES W.E.F. 19TH NOVEMBER 2024  

Dear Parents (Pre Nur-V) 

Greetings! 

This is to inform you that, in compliance with the directive issued by the Office 
of the Deputy Commissioner, Gurugram, Order No. 5475-78 on Monday, 18th 
November, physical classes for Grades Pre-Nursery to V will be discontinued 
due to the rising AQI levels in the Delhi NCR region. The order has been enclosed 
for your kind perusal. 

Starting Tuesday, 19th November, these classes will transition to online mode. 
The timetable will be shared by the respective class teachers through the ERP. 

Please note that Grades VI to XII will continue with regular physical classes as 
scheduled. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

Warm regards, 
 

Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 
 

 

 




